
 

 MEETING MINUTES 

Barrington Conservation Commission  

September 10, 2014 5:00 PM 

Site Walk to view tree to be cut on Canaan Back Rd. 

 

PRESENT:                           John Wallace, Chairman 

Pam Failing, Vice Chair 

                                              Marika Wilde  

ABSENT:                              

                                               Julia Guimond, Alternate 

                                               Ken Grossman 

      Alison Desmarais, Alternate 

                                          Anne Melvin    

                                               Fred Bussiere, Selectmen representative 

                                               Peter Sandin, Alternate 

                                          Glenn Gould, Alternate 

 

 

Guests: Bob Berner, Regional Arboris for PSNH. 

 

Mr. Berner explained the nature of PSNH’s program to cut trees near power lines, and how they were 

especially cautious for any cutting to be done on scenic roads.  The area under the jurisdiction of the 

scenic road stature lies between any stone walls that line the road on either side, or at about 8 feet from 

the road edge. 

 

The members viewed the white pine to be cut.  The matter will be further discussed at a public hearing 

at the Commission’s regular meeting on October 2. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Wallace 

 

 

 


